
 
SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 

 
 

  Saturday, 19th February 2022                                                                           SWS/ ACD/ 2021-22/42   

  

Dear Parent 
 
Greetings from Smart Wonders! 
 
We are pleased to inform you that as per the latest government guidelines, we will be starting hybrid classes from 
Monday , 21st February 2022 onwards for UKG and Class 1.  
 
The same time- table will continue till the end of the session (10th March 2022). The buses will not ply during 
this period.  
 
The school timings will be the same for Online and offline classes: 
 
UKG – 9.00 a.m. to 12.00 noon. 
 
Class 1 – 9.00 a.m. to 12:45 p.m. 
 
Please Note:  

 UKG: The Academic Year has come to an end and our little ones of UKG are gearing up to graduate 
from Kindergarten to the next class. We take immense pride in informing you that we are organizing an 
offline ‘Graduation Ceremony’ for the students of UKG. The Graduation ceremony will be a culmination 
of your wards kindergarten journey and the report cards will handed over on the same day. We believe 
this ceremony will leave an indelible mark on the students as they step into a new class to face the 
competitive environment.  

 
We look forward to meeting you in person to cheer our students as they don their graduation caps. The 
ceremony will be held on Thursday 10th March 2022. You are requested to be seated in the AV hall in the 
school campus at 9.00 a.m. sharp as the program will start at 9:15 a.m. and finish at 10:30 a.m. followed 
by tea. 

 

 Class 1: An offline parent-teacher meeting for Class 1 is planned on 11th March, 2022 in school. We 

will be sharing the time slots later in class-whatsapp groups.  

 
Warm regards 
 

 
 
Poonamjit Kaur  
Principal 


